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j t United States Department of the Interior :

f'

,

11UREAU OF MINES
2401 E STREET, NW.

WASillNGTON, D.C. 20241 j

March 8, 1988

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Director, Division of Fuel Cycle and Material Safety
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Sir:

Enclosed for your review and approval are the original renewal
application and one duplicate for Material License No. 43-03238-
01, Salt Lake City Research Center, Bureau of Mines.

The application has been reviewed by this office and is being
forwarded in accordance with the rules and regulations set forth
in Title 'O, Code of Federal Regulations. Once the application
has beer :.pproved, please forward *t.he approval certification to
my office.

Sincerely,

,r ,

' '

~

)enn Pritch$rd
Burca afety Manager
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United States Department of the Interior

.
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BUREAU OF MINES
729 ARAPEEN DRIVE'

SALT LAAE CITY. UTAll 84108

|
Salt Lake City Research Center

February 19, 1988
,

Memorand un

To: Clenn C. Pritchard, Chief, Branch of Safety and Se- rity
Managem^ nt

Through: Research Cirector, Salt Lake City Research Cente M O

From: Radiation Protection Officer

Subject: Rt ewal of Byproduct Material License.

Attached are she original and one s oy of additions and changes to this

Centor's Bynroduct Material License No. 43-03238.01. I would appreciate your
'

review of this appl. .:ation and any comments pertair.ing to *kis review.

.

;) C. p'< l
H. R. Beard
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